
 
 

Wednesday 8th November 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
 
The school library is re-opening again from Wednesday 15th November.  
 
The library will be open every Wednesday in the morning (8.30-8.45am) and after school (3.25-
3.40pm). Pupils must be accompanied by an adult and will be able to borrow books to take home 
each week. The entrance to the school library is from the Key Stage 1 doors, located on the main 
playground. An adult will greet you on the door, where you will be able to sign books in and out.  
 
Our school library is a fantastic resource, where pupils of all ages can access stories, non-fiction books 
and poetry. There will also be a themed section linked to key events which are happening in the 
world each week. There will be books, colouring sheets, word searches and other activities linked to 
these themes available for pupils to take home.  
 
To celebrate the opening of the library, there will be juice and biscuits available after school each 
Wednesday.  
 
I look forward to seeing you all soon,  
Miss Riaz 
Head Librarian  
 
 
 
 


